Hello!

As a member of the San Luis Obispo County 4-H Youth Development Program (SLO 4-H YDP) community, we would like to ask you some questions about your experiences with our 4-H program. Please use the following link to complete this survey by Wednesday, September 24, 2014. Please ask each member of your household who is a part of our 4-H community (as a member, volunteer, or parent) to complete this survey as well. Your input will help us to improve the program and ensure that we continue to "Make the Best Better"!

Here is the link: https://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=13732

Everyone who participates by September 24th will have an opportunity to be selected for one of ten \$5.00 gift cards to Starbucks.

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact the 4-H office at (805) 781-5943 or email Denise Harris at: dharris@co.clo.ca.us

Sincerely,

Katherine E. Soule, Ph.D.

Laderine I. Soule

Youth, Families, and Communities Advisor San Luis Obispo & Santa Barbara Counties

ANR Associate Editor, Human & Community Development, Youth Development

University of California Cooperative Extension 2156 Sierra Way, Suite C San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 Voice: (805) 781-4093

Fax: (805) 781-4316 kesoule@ucanr.edu